
 

 

 

MT. LEMMON FIRE DISTRICT BOARD 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE BOARD 
 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38 – 431.02, notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Governing 
Board of the Mt. Lemmon Fire District may be in attendance at below events: 
 
 
 

Subject: Pancake Breakfast 
When:  September 1, 2024 
Location:  13170 N. Oracle Control Rd, Mt. Lemmon, AZ 85619  

 
 

The event is open to general public. No MLFD Fire Board business will be conducted by 
Board members at the event.   
 
 
 
Posted: August 27, 2024 

 
 

 
 


